From:

Sent: 18 August 2015 07:25

To: Planning

Subject: Work at 109 Goldhurst Terrace , NW6 . Planning application 2015/4/4481 &
2015/4368

I am very concerned that work at 109 Goldhurst has already commenced before planning permission has been
granted. I have received no notifications from the council nor seen any notices in the area. I believe planning has
been submitted and is in the system but that works should not yet have started until everything has been reviewed .

The property is directly behind my house and an enarmous scaffold is already in place with work in progression. The
plans i believe are for an expansion of the roof, basement conversion and wrap around terrace.

I am concerned the roof will impact on light to my house and that any widows should not open or have clear glass as
this will look directly into my bedroom.

The proposed terrace site is only 6 meters from my bedroom windows - i came out of the bathroom last week to find
several builders in very close proximity of said bedroom and am very concerned about the lack of privacy i would
have if this goes ahead. The terrace would also look directly onto my patio.

Whilst in understand that development should be considered , i would expect the owners to do this with the proper
procedures in place and would be grateful if you can look into this urgently. I tried to contact you via the link on your
site but this does not work.

Many Thanks in advance

Michelle Payne
11 Fairfax Place London NW64E]



